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Your Provincial Executive met in 
St. John’s on Friday, January 27, 

2023. Executive Notes is a summary 
of discussions and decisions that 
occurred at these meetings.

For further information contact any 
member of Provincial Executive or 
the NLTA staff person as indicated.

President’s Report
Since the last meeting of Provincial 
Executive, the President has 
visited numerous schools in the 
province and has attended events 
and meetings in his capacity as 
President, including the Kids Eat 
Smart AGM and First People’s Policy 
Forum. Media interviews took place 
on recruitment and retention of 
teachers and shortages of human 
resources, including a feature 
interview on the VOCM On Target 
program with Linda Swain. The full 
President’s Report is available here.

For further information contact 
Trent Langdon, President. 

Association Priorities
Updates on the NLTA Priorities 
for 2021-23 were provided to the 
Provincial Executive for review, 
questions, and comment. The 
priorities are: Teacher Workload; 
Teacher Health and Wellness; 
Response and Advocacy on 

Government Initiatives (PERT, 
PTF, Teacher Allocation Model 
Review); Promoting the Profession; 
and, Member Services/Collective 
Bargaining. The Association 
priorities are available here.

For further information contact 
Trent Langdon, President or 
Stefanie Tuff, Executive Director.

Business from 
Standing Committees
Table Officers

•	The NLTA will provide $3,000 to 
the Canadian Cancer Society in 
support of its Workplace Cancer 
Research Fund.

•	The NLTA will provide $5,000 to 
Relationships First to support a 
Professional Learning event called 
‘Addressing Harm and Difficult 
Conversations.’

•	The NLTA will donate $5,000 to 
the Workers’ Action Network to 
support its efforts in 2023.

•	The NLTA will donate $1,000 to 
Education International to support 
education trade union members 
who have been forced to flee 
Afghanistan.

For further information contact 
Trent Langdon, President or 
Stefanie Tuff, Executive Director. 

BGM 2023
Provincial Executive received an 
update on BGM 2023 planning, 
including reviewing the agenda and 
highlighting upcoming important 
deadlines. BGM 2023: Collective 
Strength/Collective Action will take 
place April 11-14 in St. John’s.

For further information contact 
Trent Langdon, President or 
Stefanie Tuff, Executive Director.

Discussion Topics
The following topics were reviewed 
and discussed by Provincial 
Executive: workplace health and 
safety; social media; and, music 
education.   

For further information contact 
Trent Langdon, President or Ian 
Crewe, Assistant Executive Director.

Next Meeting
The next meeting of Provincial 
Executive and Joint Council is 
scheduled for March 3-4, 2023.

For further information contact 
Trent Langdon, President or 
Stefanie Tuff, Executive Director.
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